
MEMORANDUM 

December 14, 2022 

TO:  File Nos. S7-03-22; S7-04-22; S7–22–22 
 
FROM: Holly Hunter-Ceci  
  Office of Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda  
 
RE: Meeting with Representatives of the Managed Funds Association (“MFA”)  

On December 13, 2022, Steven B. Levine and Holly Hunter-Ceci, counsels to Commissioner 
Mark T. Uyeda, met virtually with the following MFA representatives: 

• Matthew Daigler, Vice President and Senior Counsel, Regulatory Affairs 
• David Louire, Vice President and Senior Counsel, Regulatory Affairs 

 

The participants discussed the MFA’s comment letters filed in connection with proposed 
rulemakings re: private fund advisers, cybersecurity, and Form PF, among other topics. 
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